
RELOCATION 
CLOSURE

Tin  Ka  P ing
Educat ion  L ibrary

The Tin Ka Ping Education Library
on 8/F Meng Wah Complex will be

closed from 1 June 2023. 

Please stay tuned for our updates on the relocation. 

Users may visit the Main Library or 
Chi Wah Learning Commons for study space. 

Thank you for your understanding. 
We apologize for any inconvenience caused.


